
08/12/2020 

MRS Maria Goodenough 
1 Illalong Avenue ST 
NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 
46helena.almeida@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

My husband and I strongly object to a Childcare Centre bein built on this location. Very narrow 
busy street, one of the main accesses to North Balgowlah. These premises are almost situated 
on a small roundabout which will cause serious issues with dropoffs and pickups. Service 
vehicles will furthermore add up to vehicular traffic. It's already dangerous to drive up to North 
Balgowlah due to cars being parked on both sides of Bangaroo street. Hardly any spaces left 
over for parking. Please reconsider. Maria Helena and Peter Goodenough 

Sent: 8/12/2020 7:50:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


